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Tuckshop – NOW TUESDAYS 

Tuckshop is now on TUESDAYS starting next week 4th August thanks to Hannah Harm. Order 

forms should have gone home this week with your child. Cost is $6.00 for a meal deal offer. 

Order form and money is due every Friday morning to the tuckshop box in the office. 

Please have correct money and attach your order form to 2 x brown paper bags. One will be for 

the hot food and the other brown bag will be for the drink/snack. If you require change from 

your order, it will be taped to your child’s brown paper bag on tuckshop day so please advise 

your child if they are allowed to spend it on ‘over the counter snacks’. 

We will have a few snacks on sale from 50 cents and children can come to counter on the day 

for these items. List of these items will be attached in next week’s round-up. 

No Qkr payment option available at the moment for tuckshop orders. 

Hannah would love some volunteers in the tuckshop. If you are available to help for a few hours 

on a Tuesday, please contact the Office or one of the committee members. No experience 

needed.  

Thermomix Raffle 

We are offering you a chance to win a Thermomix TM6 through an on-line raffle which opened 

last Friday. Tickets are $25.00 each and only 300 tickets available. This machine is worth 

$2269.00. Have a look at the Thermomix website and you will be amazed by what this machine 

can do! 

An email was sent last Friday with a link to purchase your tickets and information is on the 

schools Facebook page as well. Please share this link and spread the word to your family and 

friends.   

Uniform Shop – Order & Pay from your phone 

Uniform Shop is open Monday & Friday mornings 8:00am-8:30am. You can order and 

pay for your uniforms from your phone. You will need to download the ‘Qkr’ App on 

your android phone, iPhone or iPad. You can order the item before the uniform shop 

opens at 8:00am and your child can collect the item usually on the same day.  

School Jumpers are now available for $35.00. Come and try on a size if you’re unsure. 

Any questions contact Jackie on 0409 583 864. 

Remember school photos on Monday 31st August and Jackie will be open in case your 

child needs a fresh shirt! 

Next General Meeting  

The next general meeting will be held Monday 17th August at 6.30pm in the library. All 

welcome! 


